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Anthony J. Vitale
Site Vice President

10 CFR 50.59
NL-20-067

September 16, 2020

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Redacted Version of Response to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region | Letter Regarding Algonquin Incremental Market Project Pipeline

Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 2 and 3
NRC Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286

Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-26
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-64

References: 1) "Report of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Expert Evaluation
Team on Concerns Pertaining to Gas Transmission Lines Near the
Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant," (ADAMS Accession No.
ML20100F635), dated April 8, 2020

2) Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. (Entergy) Letter (NL-20-050) to NRC,
" Response to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region | Letter
Regarding Algonquin Incremental Market Project Pipeline," (ADAMS
Accession No. ML20178A486), dated June 24, 2020

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Expert Evaluation Team identified (Reference
1) certain concerns pertaining to the evaluation of the 42-inch Algonquin Incremental Market
(AIM) natural gas transmission pipeline located near the Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.
(Entergy) Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 2 and 3 (Indian Point Energy Center
(IPEC)) plant site. Entergy responded to that request in Reference 2. The purpose of this letter
is to provide a redacted version of the Hazards Analysis in Reference 2 that had been withheld
as security-related information under 10 CFR 2.390. The redacted Hazard Analysis is provided
in the Enclosure to this letter and does not change the redacted version of the 2014 hazard
analysis.

This letter contains no new regulatory commitments.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Robert
Walpole, Director, IPEC Regulatory and Performance Improvement, at 914-254-6710.
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Respectfully, W

Anthony J. Vitale

AJV/sp

Enclosure: Redacted Hazard Analysis

cc: NRC Region 1, NRC Director, Division of Reactor Safety
Regional Administrator
NRC Senior Resident Inspector, Indian Point Energy Center
NRC Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
New York State Liason Officer Designee, NYSERDA
New York State (NYS) Public Service Commission
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